Kevin Williams Meetings attended in August/September of 2022

1. Clackan ~ 5 River Water Board meeting. September 8th. The board received some
good news about their bond rating. It has been increased due to their diligence with
their finances.

The Managers report included information on the Clackamas River clean=up that
was scheduled for September 11th. It is a volunteer effort that extends from Estacada
to the Willamette. It included divers, rafts and some bank walking.

Todd also mentioned the mapping work they had done for us for the authority
filing.

They had been warned by PGE that they may experience some outages due to the
shutoffs that were scheduled due to fire danger. Their plant has a full backup power
generation system for a back-up.

The newest Board member mentioned what happened in Jackson, Mississippi and
asked whether or not there were lessons to learn from that mess.

2. The Regional Water Providers Executive Committee met on September 14th to plan
the agenda for the upcoming Board meeting on October 5th. The R.W.P. meetings will
continue to be held remotely for the time being.

3. The North Clackamas County Water Commission will be meeting on September
22nd.

4. Director Gornick and myself will be giving a presentation at the Jennings Lodge
C.PO. meeting on September 20th. it will be the same presentation that Director
Bullock gave the Oak Grove C.C. It will speak to our upcoming Capital Improvement
needs including the pump station, force main construction, tertairy treatment and 1&d
improvements.








